
Publicity Officer Report 
 
Since I became part of the publicity team, Facebook is still proving to be popular and we have 22 
new followers, which is amazing. Everyone misses the choir and looking forward to the concerts.  
 We joined Twitter last September /October and it's slowly getting there with 10 followers. It is 
promising to see. 
 
I am still enjoying the social media experience and long it may continue! 
 
Jo-Ann Appleby 
 


